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Thank you Mr. President
Ghana welcomes the distinguished delegation from Madagascar and commend their commitment to the UPR Mechanism. 
We applaud Madagascar for the signing of the road map, an effort at creating democratic political cohesion, and we congratulate the Independent National Electoral Commission and the Special Electoral Court for organising a peaceful and orderly Presidential election. 
Ghana would like to make the following recommendations for the consideration of Madagascar:
· To institute a framework for combating gender-based violence and punishing perpetrators.
· To address the marginalization suffered by persons with disabilities in society, especially children and girls as regards employment, education, and the basic right of access to public buildings
· To take steps to eliminate traditional cultural practices that discriminate against women
Ghana also recommends that Madagascar takes the necessary steps to ratify the following :
· The Convention on the Rights Of Persons with Disabilities (CRPD)
· The International Convention on the Protection of the Rights of All Migrant Workers and Members of Their Families (ICRMW).
· The Optional Protocol to CEDAW and Optional Protocol to CAT.
Thank you Mr President.
